
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

ENERGY FACILITY SITE EVALUATION COUNCIL 
 

PO Box 43172    Olympia, Washington  98504-3172 
 

 
NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF 

PUBLIC COMMENT OPPORTUNITY 

Grays Harbor Energy Project – Request to Amend the Site Certification Agreement 
 

Comments due 5:00 pm January 8, 2010 

 
 
Description of Proposal: Grays Harbor Energy LLC (the Certificate Holder) is proposing to rename the 
existing Satsop Combustion Turbine (CT) Project as the Grays Harbor Energy Center, and to increase the 
facility capacity by approximately 650 megawatts (MW) to a total of approximately 1,300 MW.   
 
 
EFSEC has extended the public comment period to January 8, 2010. 
 
EFSEC issued a notice for public comment on December 4, 2009 with a deadline for submission of 
comments by December 18. 2009.  All agencies, affected Tribes, and members of the public are invited to 
submit written comments on the proposal.  Interested persons or organizations may comment on 
alternatives, mitigation measures, probable significant adverse impacts, and licenses or other approvals 
that may be required.   
 
Written comments should be mailed to the Responsible Official: 

Allen J. Fiksdal, EFSEC Manager 
Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 
P.O. Box 43172 
905 Plum Street SE 
Olympia, WA 98504-3172 
Via facsimile to (360) 956-2158; 
Via e-mail to efsec@commerce.wa.gov. 
 

All public comments must be received in the EFSEC office no later than 5 pm on January 8, 2010. 
 
Responsible Official 
Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 
 

 
_______________________________________         Date:      
Allen J. Fiksdal, EFSEC Manager 
EFSEC, P.O. Box 43172, Olympia, WA, 98504-3172 
(360) 956-2121 
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